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November 25, 2024 
 
Via Email with delivery/read receipt  
 
Dr. Stephanie Elizalde 
Dallas ISD 
9400 North Central Expressway Suite 1400 
Dallas, TX 75231 
 
Dear Dr. Elizalde: 
  
This is official notification that TEA staff will recommend that your program be assigned the following 
status under the Accountability System for Educator Preparation (ASEP) at the February 14, 2025 State 
Board for Educator Certification (SBEC) meeting: 

Accredited 

This recommended accreditation status is based on 2023-2024 academic year data, reflected in the 
attachment, and the rules currently in effect to determine accreditation ratings. 

  

Once the recommendation is approved by the SBEC, the status will be effective from the date SBEC 
approves it until SBEC approves the next annual accreditation ratings based on 2024-2025 academic 
year data. After the SBEC takes action on this recommendation, TEA staff will post accreditation statuses 
for all educator preparation programs (EPPs) on the Educator Preparation Program Dashboards, 
accessible from the Consumer Information webpage. 
 
The accreditation status is determined as described in §229.4(b), using the methodology detailed in 
Figure:19 TAC §229.1(c). Attachment II provides detailed calculations for your EPP. 

The recommended status is due to your EPP meeting the standard described in §229.4(b)(1) with an 
ASEP Index score of 99.      
  

https://tea.texas.gov/texas-educators/preparation-and-continuing-education/consumer-information-about-educator-preparation-programs/consumer-information-about-educator-preparation-programs



